
I oppose this measure. If electricity is a better method to power our lives, people will move that direction on their own. The impacts 
of this far reaching legislation would be incredibly detrimental to rural Oregon citizens,, many of whom don’t even have good internet 
access yet. Lets take a step back and get our communities healthy first so that we can work together to build a better Oregon. Your 
plan may be good for urban area’s where there is the density to support a rapid conversion, but it doesn’t work out here, and frankly 
would drive up costs for energy to unaffordable rates for citizens and create business expenses that diminish our ability to compete 
with neighboring States in manufacturing and more.  


